From: reqistrar

Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:52:07 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 5:41 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lawrence Sager

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We received your letter re: steps in eliminating Hydro One's seasonal Rate Class and we are very concerned as we
will not be able to afford the 10% increase. Due to Covid-19, our financial situation has changed and we are
struggling. The proposed increase of 10% will greatly affect us as our Hydro bills are generally very high. Please
reconsider increasing our bills. Thank you.

-- Attachment --





